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Welcome to the New 2022 WHA Corporate Members

WHA extends a warm welcome to its new corporate members for 2022. To learn more about these corporate members, click visit
the WHA corporate member online directory.


 
Beacon Communications
Engooden Health
ERDMAN Company
Fifth Third Bank
Flad Architects
Herzing University
Interlace Health
Irgens Partners, LLC
Leo A Daly
MPRO
Pain Management Group
PrimeCare America
PSB*MARS
Psychiatric Medical Care
RTG Medical
Unite Us
VJS Construction
WIN Technology

The WHA corporate membership program is designed to provide vendor organizations with year-long exposure and interaction
with key decisionmakers at member hospitals. Any for-profit business or other organization that conducts significant activity with
the Wisconsin hospital community is eligible to apply for WHA corporate membership.


 

For questions regarding WHA corporate members, contact WHA Vice President of Education and Marketing Leigh Ann Larson.
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